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6th October 2023 

 

THE KSA NEEDS YOU! 
 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

The KSA (Kempshott Schools Association) is the Parent Teacher Association for both 

Kempshott Schools. All parents and guardians automatically become members of the KSA 

when their child joins the schools. The day-to-day running is then organised by a committee 

of members who are voted in each year at the AGM. 

 

Over the last five years, we have raised more than £50,000 which has been split 

between both schools. 

 

The majority of our current committee members have been involved for 6+ years and are now 

looking to stand down, and so we are looking for new members to take over the running of the 

association in the roles of Co-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, and general committee members who 

support the planning and execution of our events.  

 

Voting will take place at the AGM in November but if you are interested in take on one of the 

roles above then we would love to hear from you before the end of term (by Thursday 19th 

October). Click here to express your interest by Thursday 19/10. 

 

If no one comes forward before the AGM then the KSA will sadly have to reduce the number of 

activities this academic year and will be forced to close at the end of this school year. This would 

be such a shame as the events that the KSA usually run throughout the academic year will not 

take place and the schools will miss out on the funds which would normally be raised. 

 

Please get in touch if you can help.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you, 

 

Kind regards, 

The KSA Team 
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